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Get Involved!
www.childsafeguardingweek.org.nz

An annual campaign to promote individual, organisation and community action
to prevent child abuse and neglect in Aotearoa.

Child Safeguarding Week 2024 is placing the online safety and wellbeing of children in the
spotlight. Kiwi kids are doing amazing things with technology but there are risks to be aware

of when they are on the internet. This years campaign will help you keep them safe and
allow them to continue using this incredible resource with confidence.


